
 

 
 

 
 
Dear HERD Family, 
 
It is hard to believe the month of March is almost in our rearview mirror.  The past few weeks have 
been a blast as we have been submerged in snow, doused in sun rays, and blasted with intense 
winds.  The month of March is always a wildcard but Rob and I love the mystery that comes with each 
passing day.  As you can see in the picture below, we had a blast sledding down the hill.  
 

CMAS testing begins this week, and Dr. 
Thelen and I are looking forward to 
seeing how our students perform.  The 
data will help us in monitoring the 
academic progress of our students, and 
address the academic, social, and 
emotional needs of our students. 
 
The BRE Virtual Science Fair will take 
place April 23rd.  We are so excited to 
see our students’ projects and to support 
their hard work.  
 
Dr. Thelen and I would also like to 
extend a special thank you to our BREA 
and the surrounding community for 
providing dinner and snacks for our 
teachers during conference week. 

Nothing is more lifting to one’s spirits than yummy Pizza or Chick-fil-A.  You definitely put a smile on 
everyone’s face. 
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While conferences were virtual this year, it was great to connect with parents, share success stories, 
and update families on their student(s) academic progress. Thank you for taking the time to connect 
with our teachers.  Your partnership is deeply appreciated. 
 
See you in April! 
 
Warmly, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jen and Rob  
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